
Ron Sarasin 
President 
l1.S. Capitol Historical Society 
Washington, DC 20002 

Dear Mr. Sarasin: 

We are writing to trailsinit the findines of our recent investigation into the lead content of - " - 
children's products in Capitol gift shops. As we notified you several weeks ago when we 
received preliini~lary test results, this investigation revealed dangerous lead levels in several 
items purchased from the U.S. Capitol ~istorical  Society Gift shop. 

After we notified you of the preliminary test rcsults, you took immediate actioll by 
removing the lead-bearing iteins from your shelves. We conlnlend you for taking this step. 

We arc writing now to urge you to take two additional steps to ensure the safety of past 
and future consumers: (1 ) establish nlechanisms to prcvent future purchases of lead- 
containinated iteins and (2) undertake effosts to notify custoiners who inay have bought thcse 
items of the potential health hazards. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Our staff is available to answer 
any questions you may have about the findings of our investigation. 

Sincerely, 

inority Member 
oil Government Refom 

U.S. I-louse of Representatives 

United States Senator 


